
[

19 nlicco
4Rfcg

[t 'o, UNITED STATES
g

y g-
- ~ ' , NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONg

WASHINGT ON, D. C. 20555. O;
%,, /

***.+ August 6, 1979

Ms. Alletta d' A. Belin
Center for Law in the

Public Interest
10203 Santa Monica Boulevard
Fif th Floor IN RESPONSE REFER
Los Angeles, CA 90067 TO F01A-79-293

Dear Ms. Belin:

This is in response to your letter dated July 25, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all memoranda,
letters, or other records relating to or mentioning the Abalone
Alliance.

The NRC has no files indexed or maintained under the name of Abalone
- a

Alliance. Therefore, there are no records subject to your request.

Sincerely,

W 'cb 7)[M'U

J. Fel ton, Director

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
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